In This Issue Webmail users click here

Official News

- · Web Timesheets Must be Approved Today
- · Time to Register to Drive AU Vehicles
- · 2011-12 Tuition Exchange Application Deadline is Oct. 15, 2010.

General Announcements

- · Brian Brooks Moving Company Event
- Val Cushing Lecture
- · Advocacy and Activism in a Changing World
- · Engineering Career Fair Resumania and Free Resume Paper!
- · Don't Merely Exist. Lead. Women's Conference 2010.
- · Are You Involved in Community Service?
- · Student Senate Meeting Agenda 2010.10.06
- · Be a Part of the AU Alma Mater Video!
- · Don't delay! Read the latest Alfred Online!
- · 18th Annual Ridgewalk & Run
- · Allegany Artisans 23rd Annual Open Studio Tour

What's Happening?

More Events...

TODAY	TOMORROW	FRIDAY
9:00 Lori Hepner, Live @	10:20 SOE Graduate Seminar	
STUDIO Visits!	12:00 Engineering Career Fair	
1:00 Walk-In Hours - Career Development Center		
4:00 Women's Tennis Match	Engineering Career Fair	
5:15 Counseling or School Psychology Graduate	12:10 Bergren Forum - Scott Moerschbacher	
School	1:00 Walk-In Hours - Career	
7:00 Volleyball Game	Development Center	
 Greg Best Clinic at the Equestrian Center 	3:30 Women of Influence: Ms. Enid Borden	
'	5:00 Val Cushing Lecture	

Web Timesheets Must be Approved Today

Remember, due to a Banner outage scheduled for Friday, Oct. 8 through Tuesday, Oct. 12 we imposed an early deadline for the last pay-period (9/19 - 10/2). Supervisors of those using Web Time Entry must approve your timesheets by midnight tonight.

Submitted by: Kathy Costello

back to top Send Email Reminder

Time to Register to Drive AU Vehicles

It is time again to register to drive an AU vehicle for 2011. The fiscal year starts July 1, 2010 to June 30, 2011. The forms are at Physical Plant. You need to have a copy of your driver license also.

The office hours are 7:30 a.m. to noon and 12:30 to 4:30 p.m.

Submitted by: Deborah Clark

back to top Send Email Reminder

2011-12 Tuition Exchange Application Deadline is Oct. 15, 2010.

Faculty and Staff - the Tuition Exchange Export Application deadline is Friday, Oct. 15, 2010.

If your child is planning to begin college (or transfer to another college) next year, 2011-12, you may wish to explore the schools participating in the Tuition Exchange (TE) Program.

RENEWAL TE Export applications are also subject to the deadline of 10/15/10.

Please read the attached TE Information Memo for application procedures and details on the program. Two application forms are required; specifically, the TE Export Application and the Human Resource (HR) TR/TE form (links and attachments, herewith).

Link: Human Resources TR TE Form

Attachment: **TE Information Memo for Community**

Attachment: TE Export Application and General Instructions

Submitted by: Catherine Schnurle

back to top Send Email Reminder

Brian Brooks Moving Company Event

The Brian Brooks Moving Company (BBMC) will be presented by Alfred University for the opening performance of the new Miller Theater at 8 p.m. on Saturday, Oct. 16, 2010.

The New York City-based contemporary dance group will perform choreographer Brian Brooks' latest work MOTOR, an hour-long piece for seven dancers set to an original score by composer Jonathan Pratt. This event marks the six-year of the relationship between BBMC and the Marlin and Ginger Miller Dance Residency Program at Alfred University, celebrating both organizations' significant growth and development.

Tickets for this amazing event are free, but reservations are strongly encouraged. Tickets may be picked up at the CD Smith III Theatre the Wednesday and Thursday before and after break.

For reservations, please visit the Web Box Office at the address below, or e-mail **performs@alfred.edu**.

Link: The Box Office

Submitted by: Nancy Freelove

back to top Send Email Reminder

Val Cushing Lecture

Please join the Alfred Clay Collective for a guest lecture by ceramicist Val Cushing, Thursday, Oct. 7, at 5 p.m. in Nevins Theater.

Val will speak about his work and his career at Alfred which began as an undergraduate in 1948 and culminated in his retirement in 1997 as Professor Emeritus. Val has influenced hundreds of graduate students, thousands of undergraduates, and countless artists worldwide.

Submitted by: Deborah Clark

back to top Send Email Reminder

Advocacy and Activism in a Changing World

Join us at the Women's Leadership Center for our next Women of Influence speaker, Ms. Enid Borden '72. Ms. Borden is the president and CEO of Meals on Wheels Association of America where she lives and works to eradicate hunger and poverty every day.

Her presentation is titled "Advocacy and Activism in a Changing World" and will be on Thursday, Oct. 7, from 3:30-5 p.m. Her speech should be particularly interesting to AU students, many of whom are deeply involved in causes and social issues.

Ms. Borden will also discuss her recent involvement working with former President Bill Clinton on a task force addressing poverty in America.

Submitted by: Cheryl Foster

back to top Send Email Reminder

Engineering Career Fair Resumania and Free Resume Paper!

Come to the CDC to get your resume critiqued and pick up some free resume paper for the Engineering Career Fair. We will be open from 8:30 a.m.-8 p.m. for walk-ins.

The Engineering Career Fair, sponsored by World Kitchen and SCHOTT, is taking place Thursday, Oct., 7, 2010 from noon-3 p.m. in the Powell Campus Center, Knight Club. Over 30 companies will be represented to recruit for full-time, internship. and co-op opportunities. To see a full list of companies attending and the majors/hiring needs they are seeking, please visit our Web site at www.alfred.edu/cdc/events.

Submitted by: Jill Crandall

back to top Send Email Reminder

Don't Merely Exist. Lead. Women's Conference 2010.

Find inspiration and encouragement to become a more confident emerging leader at the Women's Conference 2010. This capstone project of the Women's Leadership Academy of Alfred University will be held on the Alfred University's campus on Saturday, Oct. 23.

The theme of the conference is "Don't Merely Exist. Lead." It speaks to all the opportunities available to young women and men. It also speaks to the challenges of making a difference, trying something new, and protecting your work/life balance.

Registration is \$25 per person or \$20 per person for a group of five or more. The registration fee pays for workshop sessions, a networking luncheon where you will meet and network with college students from outside Alfred University, a panel discussion, and various presenters from the Western New York region.

To register for the conference go to http://people.alfred.edu/... or call the WLC at 607.871.2971.

Attachment: WC_2010_Program_927101.pdf

Submitted by: Cheryl Foster

back to top Send Email Reminder

Are You Involved in Community Service?

The Office of Communications is working on an upcoming edition of Alfred Online which will feature articles on alumni, student, and faculty/staff involvement in community service and volunteer work. If you are one of those people, please contact Debbie Clark at **clarkd@alfred.edu**, or Ext. 2040 and relate your story, including the type of work you do and where you volunteer. Some of the responses will be followed up with a request for a photo shoot. Thanks for your cooperation.

Submitted by: Deborah Clark

back to top Send Email Reminder

Student Senate Meeting Agenda 2010.10.06

Agenda Attached

Attachment: Student_Senate_Meeting_Agenda_2010.10.06.pdf

Submitted by: Student Senate

back to top Send Email Reminder

Be a Part of the AU Alma Mater Video!

"Nestled away 'mid the Empire State hills..."

Imagine that in bluegrass style, or played on chromatic harmonica, or sung by an a cappella duet, or even shredded on heavy metal guitar.

The Alfred University Communications Office would like to produce a compilation video with various clips of people playing the AU Alma Mater. We will post it on YouTube as well as in the online Alfred magazine in early December.

What gave us the idea was a homemade video that was sent to us by Steve Levine of '58, in which he's playing the alma mater on clawhammer-style banjo.

We know that there are lots of other very talented alumni, faculty, and current students, and we want your video submissions! The more creative and entertaining your ideas are, the better.

All we ask is that the alma mater be recognizable during parts of the performance, and that the audio is not so loud that it overloads the microphone on your video camera. The camera can be stationary (on a tripod), or you can do a handheld approach provided it isn't too shaky. As for cameras, you can use pretty much anything from a Flip Video to a high quality HD camera. Formats we can work with are: AVI, MOV, and WMV. Submissions can be mailed on a CD (or uploaded via YouSendIt or similar online upload/download service)

Your submission can be in any key. The deadline for submissions is Friday, Nov. 12, 2010. Feel free to contact Rick McLay '89 in the Alfred University Communications Office (607.871.2103) if you have any questions or suggestions!

See the Link for more information.

Link: AU Alma Mater Video Details

Submitted by: Deborah Clark

back to top Send Email Reminder

Don't delay! Read the latest Alfred Online!

You will be the first to learn about: The big announcement being made at Homecoming; The impressive technology housed in the new Miller Theater; How one alumna continues to carry on her love affair with music; What students have to say about their experiences with performing arts on campus. Find it all at: http://alfredmagazine.alf...

Submitted by: Deborah Clark

back to top Send Email Reminder

18th Annual Ridgewalk & Run

Sunday, Oct. 17, 2010, Wellsville 7:30 a.m. Ridgewalk & Run Registration/Bag Pick-up; Wellsville High School 126 West State Street, Wellsville, NY 14895

A day of trail walks, competitive runs, casual bike rides, all showcasing the fall beauty along the highest ridge in Western New York.

Pre-registration only! 1,100 entry cap. Entry forms as well as a schedule of all weekend events can be obtained at: www.ridgewalk.com

Ridgewalk & Run offers walking distances of 2, 6, 9, or 15 miles and a "ride at your own pace" bicycle ride. Ridgewalk also features an "Active Older Adults' Experience" (55+yrs.).

Bring a family member or friend to compete for prizes and awards in the 5K, 10K, Trail Runs, or the stunning but grueling Julie Taylor Ogden Memorial 15-Mile Trail Run.

Ridgewalk is a great family outing, accessing remote trails on private land highlighted with temporary educational signage.

The Jones Memorial Hospital "Finish Line Arena" hosts all finishers on a horse farm south of town. Festivities include refreshments, music, kids' activities, as well as health and safety clinics and displays.

Awards ceremony 2 p.m. Entrants are then bused back to registration/parking area in Wellsville. Benefits Wellsville Area Chamber of Commerce and Allegany Senior Foundation.

Submitted by: Deborah Clark

back to top Send Email Reminder

Allegany Artisans 23rd Annual Open Studio Tour

Oct. 16 & 17, 2010 - Saturday and Sunday - 10 a.m. to 5 p.m.

Visit us during our Studio Tour to experience the creativity of 47 artisans at 39 unique working studios within the picturesque Allegany plateau. Savor the beauty of the Genesee River's fall landscape as you travel between studios.

- * Talk with the artisans and shop in their homes and studios amid their private inspirations.
- * Enjoy shopping the old fashioned way knowing the hands that formed your art treasure.
- * Contact us before Saturday, Oct. 9 with your name and address and we'll mail a full color brochure showing everyone's work and map location. Of course, you may find your way to any studio on Oct. 16 or 17 and pick up a brochure there.
- * For more info and map visit www.alleganyartisans.com

Submitted by: Deborah Clark

back to top Send Email Reminder

Alfred University | My AU | Our AU | Events | BannerWeb | Blackboard | News | Enews